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17 July 2012 

 

Dear Interested and Affected Party (IAP), 

EIA REF: 12/1/9/2-W14.  PROPOSED EXPANSION OF PIGGERY OPERATIONS ON PORTION 21 HARDIG AND 

REM OF FARM RHENOSTERPOORT 455, MODIMOLLE MUNICIPALITY, WATERBERG DISTRICT, LIMPOPO 

PROVINCE.  

 

Thank you for participating in the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) process for the abovementioned project. Please 

note that the Final Scoping Report and Plan of Study has been completed and has been submitted to the Limpopo 

Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism (DEDET) for approval. Should the DEDET approve of the 

Final Scoping Report and Plan of Study, all IAPs will be notified and the EIA process will continue into the Assessment Phase 

of the Application.   

 

Digital copies of the Final Scoping Report can be emailed to IAPs upon request. Alternatively, a hard copy of the Final 

Scoping Report has been made available for review at the Modimolle (Nylstroom) Public Library (corner of Church and Field 

Streets) from 20 July 2012 for public review. 

 

Should you wish to comment on the Final Scoping Report, please submit all comments / concerns in writing to Ms. L. Allan 

via post, fax or e-mail (as per details above), and they will be incorporated, and responded to, in the Draft EIA Report 

(assuming approval of the Final Scoping Report by the DEDET). 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Liz Allan B. Sc. (Hons) Environmental Management, IAIAsa 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner  

JANET EDMONDS CONSULTING cc. 

JANET EDMONDS CONSULTING cc. 
Tel: 033 940 0450  

Fax: 086 219 9059  
Email: liz.jec@edelnet.co.za  

PO Box 239, Pietermaritzburg, 3200 

www.jecenviro.co.za 

 


